Annual Report on Gedding Road Allotments 2025
| am pleased to say that there are no vacant plots on the Gedding Road site.

All plots are cared for adequately and despite the intrusion of muntjac crops continue to
prosper ( we shall know more of the effects of no fencing later in the season no doubt).

| have to report a feeling of discontent due to the plain fact that fencing has been approved
for Rattlesden Road site but not for Gedding Road. Gedding Road tenants feel somewhat
neglected. The trustees have put forward a revised proposal for Gedding Road that we trust
will not only improve the look of the site but also result in contented tenants.

As always the grass paths and hedgerows are tended by tenants. Particular thanks to David
Cocksedge, Pete Smith and Phil Graves for often taking on much more than their tenancy
calls for, this is much appreciated by the trustees.

Michael Lambert



